CAPE COD CHAPTER, National Railway Historical Society Renew Your FRIEND OF THE TRAIN STATION Membership 2026

We want you to stay a Friend of the West Barnstable Train Station!

Thank you for your past Friendship with the West Barnstable Train Station. As you might recall, as a Friend of the West Barnstable Train Station, you are entitled to attend all functions, participate in all activities, but may not vote on Chapter business or hold a Chapter office. Our Chapter meetings and activities are open to the general public who wish to support or who have interest in our organization. The purpose and mission are to provide a tremendous level of support to the Chapter for maintaining and operating the West Barnstable Train Station, as the Train Station is a valued community asset.

Renewing your membership as a Friend of the West Barnstable Train station enables you to make a direct contribution to our organization. This helps us to maintain and expand our group and maintain the train station.

Remember, as a Friend of the West Barnstable Train Station, your Annual Gift of \$50.00 goes directly and entirely to the Chapter. As a 501 (c) 3 organization, all contributions are tax deductible.

Don't forget to come in to the Train Station and see your name already engraved on the Friends of the West Barnstable Train Station plaque! Each year you renew your Friendship, we engrave the year along with your name to remind everyone who views it of your dedicated support.

We appreciate your interest, need your support and we value your Friendship!

Website: www.capecodnrhs.org and Facebook: Capecodchapter NRHS

Please make your \$50.00 check payable to Cape Cod Chapter, NRHS.

Mail to: Mr. Tom Simpson, Membership Chair, PO Box 845, Cotuit, MA 02635

You will receive confirmation by email or US Mail if you do not have an email address Print Clearly			
			_
Address:			_
Home Phone:	Cell Phone:		-
Email:			_
Number of People in Family:	Amount Enclosed:	Year Joined:	